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January 14, 2010
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We would like to thank the many families and staff members who generously supported the Peer to Peer clothing collection last month. As a result, many local families in need are appreciating and enjoying the donated mittens, hats, socks, and gloves which will provide warmth this winter season.  
This month we will continue exploring the Six Pillars of Character by encouraging students to demonstrate the principles of Responsibility, Respect, Caring, Fairness, Trustworthiness, and Citizenship through a Kindness Challenge. Students are challenged to complete random acts of kindness at home, in school, and in the community. Students who accept this challenge and complete at least one random act of kindness are invited to summarize all their activities on the attached heart-shaped form so that we may recognize their good deeds. Your cooperation in discussing your child’s activities with them, then signing and returning a cut-out heart as an affirmation of the activities, will be appreciated. The forms will be displayed in the All-Purpose Room to tangibly measure our kindness as a group as the line of hearts stretches around the room. Please return all completed hearts no later than Monday, January 25, 2010.
Students will also be invited to complete an act of kindness here at school as we participate in the national Valentines for Veterans program, creating cards or writing letters to veterans at local Veterans Administration Hospitals.  If your family would like to send in a card or letter for this program, please return it to your child’s homeroom teacher no later than Monday, January 25, 2010. 

As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 973-361-1253. For additional information on other items of interest, please check out the Guidance website at www.wbps.org. 


Thank you in advance for your continued support of our programming. 

Sincerely,
Susan Johnston MA, CSW, SAC

Michael Laudati, MSW, LCSW
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